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WFWP Scotland was invited to a local Scottish Women's Institute meeting to hold an Origami and card-

making workshop. 25 ladies from the age of 60 to 94 participated. A person from SWI introduced WFWP 

and welcomed by everyone. 

 

Harumi Currie explained the history of Origami and Origami could help maintain cognitive function by 

using motor skills, problem-solving, and spatial awareness. 

 

Everyone tried the new skill of Origami and showed their creativity. The participants helped each other 

and lively conversations and laughter filled in the room. 

 

Also, WFWP raised funds to support Ukraine by selling Origami-card kits and handcrafts. It was well 

supported by the participants. 

 

 


